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Additional evidence as notified within  my Deadline 4 

Submission.  
 
____________________________________________________________  

     
 

1. Map below (2) showing  Highways England   zone outlined in green excluding  Conservation 
Areas of Padfield and Old Glossop from their “affected area”. 
The excluded areas  which are marked by myself  in yellow.  
(HE Statement of Consultation  Nov 2020) 

2.  

  
 
 

 
  
____________________________________________________________________ 

 
3. Andy Dawson of Highways England (NH) answer of 2020  below (4) to  my Ward Councillor  

Ollie Cross regarding Padfield and Old Glossop exclusion from the Consultation advice and 
response mailshot. (Highlighting by myself) 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
 

4. “Thank you for your email received by the Highways England contact centre on 5 
November 2020 about the exclusion of the village of Padfield from the A57 Link 
Roads project consultation mailing zone. 

  



We’ve considered the request to extend our consultation mailing zone to include the area 
of Padfield, however we feel that the large zone which we have already distributed 
consultation packs to adequately covers the communities most affected by the scheme. 
  
To raise awareness of the consultation within the wider communities, we’ve placed 
notices in local newspapers, we’ll be displaying posters and large adverts around the 
area, and we’re using existing Local Authority channels to inform a wider audience. 
Padfield is also one of the many areas included within our target zone for social media 
advertising, meaning any Facebook user living within the area will see notifications about 
our consultation.  
  
All our materials are stored online, and copies are available in three deposit points. The 
closest deposit point to Padfield is the newsagents on New Road, Tintwistle or 
Hollingworth post office . We’re also offering hard copies of the consultation brochure 
and response form on request, as well as all our other materials on a DVD or USB.   
  
Further to our telephone conversation I can confirm that I have placed a poster about the 
scheme on the community notice board and I am looking to arrange for the consultation 
vehicle to be parked in the area over the next two weeks, I would be grateful if you could 
confirm the access rights to the area adjacent to the railway bridge on Platt street as 
discussed. 
  
Please feel free to contact me directly. 
  
Thank you for your interest in the A57 Link Roads scheme. If there is anything else we 
can help you with please email trans_pennine_scheme@highwaysengland.co.uk, call 
the team on 0300 470 5103 or join one of our consultation events as detailed on our 
scheme webpage www.highwaysengland.co.uk/A57-Upgrade. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Andy” 

 

mailto:trans_pennine_scheme@highwaysengland.co.uk
http://www.highwaysengland.co.uk/A57-Upgrade

